Sub # 020

From: ]
To: Agriculture Resources and Environment Committee

Subject: Re: submissions for alteration to legislation regarding sand mining on north stradbroke island
Date: Friday, 25 October 2013 6:06:45 PM

To whom it may concern,

| believe that the continuation of sand mining is an important factor for north stradbroke island. the
sibelco mine supports not only the local families but also many local businesses and the school. To
remove the sand mine from stradbroke island, the local economy would struggle due to loss of
stimulation from sibelco's many local employees.

Yours sincerely,
Lauren Stewart

GLADSTONE QLD 4680
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